
Town of Pendleton Recreation Meeting Minutes
Monday, November 15, 2021
Town Hall

In attendance: Beatrice Mattina and Nicole Welka

AGENDA

Note: A reminder email was sent to all members of the committee but it may not have
been received by them. That will be checked up on.

1. Recreation Members: Nicole proof read the thank you letter written to Chris Frey
thanking him for years of service.

2. Baseball: Nicole contacted Justin Graham regarding people contacting her about
baseball and the board has been discussing if there will be a new baseball
association who will use our fields. More information to follow.

3. Summer Recreation: It is still too soon to tell if we will be able to provide a
Recreational Program for children that will provide choice of activities. More
information will be available at a later date. The website will be updated to
include a more up to date news page.

4. Community Center: Plans are underway. More to come as information becomes
available.

5. Website updates: The Recreation Committee will come up with additions or
deletions to help maintain up to date information on the town website.

6. Policies and Procedures: A Policy and Procedure document from 2011 was
looked at and it will be revised so it is up to date. It should have been brought to
the Board to discuss any necessary changes. We are waiting to hear back from
the Board regarding any changes.

7. Paving: Quotes were submitted some time ago.  The best course of action will be
discussed by the Board to determine how to keep up with maintenance of the
tennis courts at the Parks. The Board and the Highway Department will
investigate the best course of action to pave the courts in our parks.

8. Dedication for the pavilion at Depeau park has been postponed due to lack of
meetings of the Lion’s Club because of COVID.

Our next meeting will be Monday, December 20, 2021 at 7 pm.


